

MSGR. Francis X. Coyle Council Columbiette Council 5560 Springfield New Jersey



www.springfieldkofc.org/Columbiettes.html

February 2011

Dear Sister Columbiettes,

This month Barbara from ABC (Area Baby Center) was invited to speak about the work that ABC does to support our community. We presented her with the items we collected over the past month and at our Annual Baby Shower. Thank you to Margaret Sanfelice for inviting Barbara! Our Super Bowl Party with the Knights was a success with over 100 adults and children in attendance. We raised over \$800 for Charity. Thank you to Brothers Sal Sellers (for Co-Chairing the event) and Mike Sereno and his brother-in-law Dave for cooking all day! Our 5th Bake Sale was successfully coordinated by Elaine Caraballo and MaryAnn Tasik. They raised \$85 and have volunteered to coordinate next month's Bake Sale as well. Thank you Elaine and MaryAnn!

Our Chapter is welcoming a new Auxiliary from Phillipsburg on March 13th. If you would like to participate in the Degree Ceremony or want any additional information please contact Fran Corcione, Mid West Chapter President and our Auxiliary Past President.

The Union Auxiliary will be hosting 1st and Major Degrees on March 27th. If you know any women who are interested in joining our Auxiliary please contact Rosina Caruvana, Vice President. If you are interested in getting your Major Degree please contact Kathy Valente, Financial Secretary.

Our next meeting is scheduled for March 16th at 7:30. If you are interested in holding a Board position please contact Fran Corcione. Fran will be announcing the names of interested Columbiettes at our meeting. Remember you must have your Major Degree to run for a Board position.

Upcoming events: Irish Knight on March 12th, Bake Sale March 13th, Family Pasta Dinner March 20th, Wine Down Women "Easter Delight Show" April 20th (details are in the newsletter

and on-line) Hope to see you there!

Sincerely, Laura Anne Caron Columbiette President

February 2011 (Page2)

BAKERS NEEDED

The Columbiettes will be holding a Bake Sale at the 2nd Sunday Breakfast. Please contact our Bake sale coordinators to let them know how you can contribute. March 13th:

Elaine Caraballo and MaryAnn Tasik have again volunteered

to coordinate our Bake Sale.

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES \$20.00

Kathy Valente (Financial Secretary) is collecting our annual dues. Please bring \$20.00 to our meeting or mail to Kathy Valente, 34 Stocktor Road, Summit, NJ 07901. If you have any questions you can contact Kathy at 908-277-0475.

SUNSHINE AND WELFARE

Please continue to pray for all our Sister Columbiettes, Brother Knights and their families.

NEWSLETTER

If you have information that you would like to submit for a future newsletter, please email LauraCaron21@aol.com

Committee Chairpersons 2010–2011

PENNIES FOR VOCATIONS-Angela Landon 973-765-0022 Funds raised help support our Seminarians

SODA TABS-Vicki Salerno: 908-276-4576
Tabs collected are turned in at State Convention and donated to the Ronald McDonald House that recycles them for funds

STAMPS-Mary Arcadipane: 973-893-0260
Stamps collected are turned in at State
Convention. They are then sold by the pound to raise money. Please save ¼ inch around the canceled Stamp.

SH0E BOX MINISTRY CARDS-Marybeth Grassi: 908-232-4941
Personal Products and Toiletries are collected
and turned in at State Convention.
They are then donated to the needy.

BACKPACK MINISTRY-Margaret Sanfolice: 908-273-7075 School supplies and backpacks are collected and donated at State and in our Local area. COMMUNICATION-Joyce Massimino: 973-=992-8407
Joyce and the committee volunteers will
contact our membership to keep us informed of illness
and funerals. She will also send cards.

CARDS-Kathy Valente: 908-277-0475
Please purchase cards for Baptisms, Communions and as
Memorial remembrances.

ANGEL PINS-(November / May)-Anne Graziano: 973-376-5612

HOSPITALITY-Rose Pannullo: 908-273-7477

BAKELESS CAKE SALE-Rose Pannullo: 908-273-7477

JEANS FOR BRIDGES-Kathy Valente: 908-277-0475 Donations of gently worn jeans are donated to Bridges

NEW MEMBERSHIP-Rosina Caruvana: 908-273-0197
We are looking to increase our membership. Please refer any interested Catholic women.